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To all members

We understand that you are considering eliminating all financial support to the Senior Center in Sebastopol. You
should consider what a negative effect this would have on all members of this excellent facility. Many citizens of
Sebastopol use the Senior Center to provide support as they face aging!  Your continued financial support of the
Senior Center is much needed. Please continue to provide this needed support.  We use this facility twice a week for
needed exercise

Sincerely
Dan and Jean Clements
Sent from my iPhone




